
For 35 years, the nonprofit organization La Puente has provided 
vital resources and services to people in crisis in Colorado’s San 
Luis Valley.   

Your support meant that we shipped CWS Blankets and CWS Kits 
to La Puente in 2016. The supplies were distributed to La Puente’s 
homeless shelter and to residents in the San Juan Mountains living 
in the area known as the “flats.” Many homes in the flats don’t have 
running water or electricity. Most use firewood as their main heat 
source. In this high-altitude climate, winter temperatures can drop 
to life-threatening lows. Firewood can run out before winter ends. 

Robert Lockwood, the Rural Outreach Initiative’s Case Manager for 
La Puente, travels the flats and meets with the families living there. 
He provides resources when he can and always passes along 
essential information about where to access needed services. 
Last winter, Robert distributed all of the warm, wool Church World 
Service Blankets and Hygiene Kits he had on hand. 

Jesus said, “Where your treasure is, there your heart will be 
also” (Matthew 6:21). God has blessed us with so much, and we 
have much to share. Share this love by providing CWS Blankets to 
those in need. Each blanket costs only $10, but these blankets can 
be a vital resource for someone needing a little support, warmth 
and encouragement. 

CWS Blankets: because our neighbors 
deserve warmth and comfort

They are also 
filled with 
abundant 
joy, which 
has overflowed 
in rich 
generosity. 

2 Corinthians 8:2
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Don’t have any cash in your wallet? No problem. 
You can share blankets and more with people in need at:

cwsblankets.org/donate

Photos: Matthew Stevens/CWS BP 1739a

“We are grateful for the support of Church World Service as we 
could not do what we do without the continued generosity of your 
congregations and the belief in our mission.” - Staff at La Puente

Pictured above: Robert Lockwood with the La Puente delivery truck.

Last year thousands of CWS Blankets were 
distributed throughout the U.S. Share your 

blessings and increase the outreach this year!
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